The OWG has not met since the last ROS meeting. OGRR 157 (Delete Test Form for Non-Spin) and OGRR 158 (Consistent UF Relay Trip Time Language) have been approved by TAC and share an effective date of February 1, 2005. There are currently no OGRRs recommended for ROS consideration. Due to a scheduling conflict, the OGRTF will be meeting with the OWG on January 19th. 

At this meeting, the OWG will be reviewing the TAC approved State Estimator and Redundancy Requirements document to determine its placement in the Operating Guides. The OWG will also discuss OGRR 159 (QSE SCE Bias Setting / Turbine Speed Governors), OGRR 156 (Reactive Considerations due to PRR 409) and OGRR 161 (Responsive Reserve MW Limit).

The OWG recommends Jack Thormahlen of LCRA for the 2005 chair position, pending ROS approval.
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